







November 14, 2014
Dear Students and Parents, 

Tonight is our first homework assignment for our Map in a Month Project! This is a chance for you to show off your creative side and produce a really neat map. I have several tips for you in order to make this project a successful one! 

· I will provide paper for each child. It will be sent home Monday since tonight we are simply getting familiar with the requirements. If you would like to plan ahead, feel free to sketch it out on some scrap paper. 

· This is the student’s project. They are expected to do all of the work themselves. The role of the parent is to be a resource and to help with time management skills. Please ensure that your child does not procrastinate on these nightly activities! The project as a whole is far too much work to complete in only a couple days. We’ve thoroughly discussed this in class, and the students have been told how overwhelming this will be if it’s not completed a little at a time. 

· Please see the example on the back of this page as a point of reference. Atlases and other maps can also be used as resources at home for examples. 

· I recommend working in only pencil until the project is nearly done. There will be lots of changes along the way, and pencil can always be erased.  

· If you lightly color with crayons or colored pencils, your words will show up nicely. Do not use marker unless it has an ultra-fine tip. 

· Though students have learned a lot about maps already, we still have many topics to cover. All of these topics will be taught before they are required for homework. Please don’t panic if your child is working ahead and does not know what a particular part of the map is. We will learn it before the homework is assigned. 

· Your final map is due on Tuesday, December 2nd! 

Please contact me with any questions! Good luck on your first big project of the year! 

Mrs. Volk
